DEFENSE NUCLEAR FACILITIES SAFETY BOARD

November 2, 2012

MEMORANDUM FOR: Timothy Dwyer, Technical Director

FROM: Jonathan Plaue, DNFSB Site Representative

SUBJECT: LLNL Activity Report for Week Ending November 2, 2012

On Thursday, the Site Representative provided his periodic briefing on the state of nuclear facility operations to the Board. As a result of Hurricane Sandy, the briefing was conducted via video teleconference. The Site Representative was out of the office for the remainder of the week.